

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

27th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

CGP BOOKS

I hope this finds you well, and you and your family are keeping safe in these restricted times.

In order to support your child the school has provided CGP books for all children in Reception to Year 6. These books are for you to use with your child at home and to also check their work. We find that the books are a useful revision source and that pupils find them extremely valuable to consolidate learning.

CGP offer a range of educational books which link directly to the national curriculum in a range of subjects. They are ideal for your child to work through at home to consolidate learning and also to provide catch-up support.

It will be your responsibility to check the work and support your child.

Please email me if you have any enquires about the books or you need further clarification. keshirot@holywell.herts.sch.uk

These packs are specific for each year group and will support the consolidation of learning for the child. We would like to point out that these books are additional support for your child and not part of the remote learning we offer.

Yours faithfully

Tikeshiro

Mrs T Keshiro

<u>Deputy Headteacher</u>













